
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fr. Bob, 

 

One of the joys of working at the Kellogg Institute over the last decade has 

been the opportunity to be involved, even if peripherally, in all the wonderful 

work that you do and continue to do with LANACC.  I have learned so much 

about Archbishop Romero from the annual Romero Days but even more from 

your wonderful model of fighting the good fight with persistence, kindness, 

wisdom, and good humor.  Good stuff, Fr. Bob!  Now if I could just get a ride in 

the San Romero-mobile… 

 

Affectionately, 

 

Elizabeth Rankin 
 


